The Archbishop of Canterbury attended a meeting of Global South Anglican Primates in Cairo.

Archbishop Justin Welby, who flew to Egypt from the US where he preached at Virginia Theological Seminary, joined the Global South primates

on Thursday for prayer and discussion on the challenges facing the church and the world.

On Thursday evening the Archbishop preached at the closing Eucharist of the meeting.
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